Mr Michael Sweeney
Environmental Manager
c/o M. S. Farm Services
Mooresfort,

Lattin

Co. Tipperary

15 April 2013 Reg No: P0396-01

Dear Mr Sweeney,

Re: Licence P0396-01 Mr Maurice O'Brien

I refer to the Agency’s letter of 21* December 2011, advising that your licence would be
technically amended to reflect the new controls and management of organic fertiliser.

[ am to advise that the Agency has amended your existing Licence Reg. No. P0396-01 to
incorporate the changes as outlined in the attached Technical Amendment document. The
amendment shall be read in conjunction with and attached to your existing licence, Reg.
No. P0396-01.

Any general queries regarding your licence should be directed to your Enforcement

Inspector.

Yours sincerely,

A\ MoSioe

Ann Kehoe
Programme Officer
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use
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